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WEEK 

Monday 16.10.17  

2A Term 4 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 

HSC Exams Begin 

Wishing our Year 12 (and a few of our Year 11) students the best of luck as they begin 

their HSC examinations today! We believe in you! 

 

Unfortunate events 

Sadly one of our family’s lost their belongings in a house fire over the weekend. There 

have been many offers of assistance of help which have been greatly appreciated.  

We are accepting items of assistance here at school so there is a central drop off location. Things required include cloth-

ing (kids size 5, 8 and 16 or small men’s), shoes (kids size 5, youth size 3 and men’s size 13) and other household items 

(sheets, towels and the like). Furniture and household goods cannot be 

taken at this stage, until housing is secured. All donations are kindly ac-

cepted to help re-establish a home for the family. 

 

Summer Uniform 

Great to see everyone in their Summer Uniforms – don’t forget your hat so 

you can play in the sun. 

 

Ways to Help Your Kids 

Some ways to help in Maths this week. 

Try them out this term; yearly assessments will take place in week 5. 

Could all students be in FULL 

school uniform on Wednesday – 

some additional group photos 

are needed to be taken for our 

annual school magazine. 



The canteen is open on Thursdays and Fridays 

Calendar Term 4 2017 

October  

Mon   16 HSC Exams Commence 

Tues   17 Mobile Library Visits 

  P&C Meeting 7.00pm 

Thurs 18 School Dentist Visits 2 days 

Mon   30 Kindergarten Orientation Day 1 

  2017 Book Fair for 1 week 

November 

Thurs  11 Kindergarten Orientation Day 2 

Mon   06 Year 7-10 Exam Week 

Tues   07 Kindergarten Orientation Day 3 

Fri       10 Kindergarten Orientation Day 4 

Mon   13 Year 9/10 Work Placement for 2 weeks 

Fri       17 RAP Year 12 Graduation 

Tues   21 Mobile Library Visits 

Fri       24 RAP Study Day at BCS 

Mon   27 Swim School Commences for 2 weeks 

December 

Mon    04 Swim School Continues 

Thurs   07 Kindergarten Orientation Day 5 

Tues    12 Mobile Library Visits 

  Presentation Night 

Thurs  14 Lake Talbot Rewards Day 

Fri       15 Last Day of Term 4 for students 

January 2018 

Mon   29 Staff Return Term 1 2018 

Tues   30 Students Return Term 1 2018 

CANTEEN ROSTER TERM 4 
Thursday 19th October  

Tina Haeusler 
Friday 20th October  

Rebecca Rainbird 

Thursday 26th October  
Kathy Bourchier 

Friday 27th October  
Karen Smith 

Thursday 2nd November  
Tracey Gordon 

Friday 3rd November  
Julie Kenny 

Thursday 9th November 
Tracey / Alicia Hornbuckle 

Friday 10th November 
Rebecca Rainbird 

Thursday 16th November  
Sue Wilson 

Friday 17th November 
Michelle Alyuosif 

Thursday 23rd November  
Alicia Hornbuckle 

Friday 24th November 
Karen Smith 

Thursday 30th November 
Michelle Alyuosif 

Friday 1st December 
Shirley Whytcross 

Thursday 7th December  
Tracey Gordon 

Friday 8th December  
Julie Kenny 

Thursday 14th December  
CANTEEN CLOSED 

Friday 15th December 
CANTEEN CLOSED 

P&C Message regarding overdue uniform payments 

There are currently several outstanding accounts owing to the 

P&C. The parents of the students involved have signed a pay-

ment plan, which to date has not had repayments made to it. 

These parents have been reminded about these outstanding 

amounts numerous times by the P&C. 

Failure to make these payments is causing a large loss to the 

P&C. Could these outstanding amounts please be made ASAP. 

Any questions regarding your account, please contact Jeanette 

Brumby (Uniform Coordinator)      69683258 or 0428683258  

Book Club 

Could all September Book Club Orders  

please be returned to the front office by  

Friday 3rd November 

No late orders will be accepted. 
Can you help us? 

Hi, we are Zach Kessey and Jonathan Davies, from Barellan 

Central School and we would like your help to find an incu-

bator. We would like to borrow one so we can get more 

chickens for the Barellan Central Ag Plot. We like to have the 

chickens to eat the food scraps.  

We will be having an egg raffle this term for 50cents a ticket. 

First prize– 24 eggs; second prize - 12 eggs and third prize - 6 

eggs. The draw will be 

at the last assembly of 

the year. 

Thankyou 

AR Reading Awards 

Term 3 Target Awards:  

Koby Irvin, Naomi Praestiin,  Jordan Harris & Ashley 

Robertson 

 

85’ers Tickets:  

Allanah Curran x2, Taylor Hornbuckle x 2, Anika Smith, 

Xavier Irvin 

 

Infants Home Reading: 

Chloe Smith 100 nights, Addison Daley 100 nights,  

Tamiah Kessey 25 nights 



Monday October 30th - Friday November 3rd 

    Open Lunchtimes from 1.10pm - 1.40pm  

   and at 3.00pm - 3.30pm 

 

            Parents are invited to come  

            and browse and purchase  

               the great selection of books for sale 

                  

       A great way to start your 

          Christmas shopping! 

Part of all profits go 

back to BCS Library 

 



4/5 Science Homework 

Students in 4/5 have been set the task to collect a soil sample and rock sample from 

their home. The samples should not be taken from the garden rather from a natural 

area. Students are asked to carefully record the location and a description of the imme-

diate area, also include their name and the date of the collection and attach their notes 

to the samples. The soil samples could be sent to school in a clear screw top container.  

Students are asked to bring this soil and rock sample to school by Tuesday 10th Octo-

ber. 

                                                      5/6 War on Waste Project  

Year 5/6 have an in 

class assignment. Each child should have brought 

home a copy of the assignment. If you have not 

seen this, ask your child to look at the bottom of 

their school bag. If this is not successful call me 

on 0448553225 and I will ensure a copy reaches 

you. Students are responsible for using class 

time efficiently to complete all elements of the 

assignment. Parents can help by discussing the 

project that your child has chosen to research and carry out. Please see the attached letter for further explanation. 

In this project based learning activity your child will learn the following skills; business letter, email writing, setting 

up a survey, conducting an interview, public speaking, setting priorities and communicating with adults. 

Monday 12th October 2017 

 

Dear Parents and the Barellan Community, 

 

Year 5/6 at Barellan Central school have been watching the War on Waste series at school 

and have decided we would like to do something about the waste at our homes, at school or 

in the Barellan community. 

 

In our opinion the following issues are very important to address; 

-the methane that food produces in landfill. 

-the waste of valuable resources like water that  go into producing clothing that is worn once. 

-one use coffee cups clogging up landfill and we think  it is important to 

-ban plastic bags that end up in the ocean. 

 

The information from the War on Waste series is very alarming. and we want to do something about it in Barellan. 
 

We would like the Barellan community to help us with some recycling  projects  so we can reduce the amount of 

waste that goes into landfill. 

 

Thank you for reading our letter and we hope you will be able to assist us in our   

War on Waste in Barellan. 
 

Sincerely, 

Year 5/6 

Barellan Central School 

& Mrs Kenny 





7th November  

Barellan Hotel  

11.30am 

$15.00 for cold meats salads & sweets  

Prizes for Best Dressed & Best Hat 

Sweepstakes available 

  BINGO 

Every Monday Barellan Hotel 11.30am 

$10 for 20 Games for prizes 

$5.00 for light lunch  

Jackpot game starts at $10 

Jackpots by $10 each week until won   

 

Christmas Markets 
Sunday December 3rd 

Barellan Community Hall  
10.00am - 3.00pm 

Ham Raffles, Stalls and a visit from 
Santa! 

Stall: $20.00 inside or out 
 

Barellan Aged Care Support 

Junior Tennis 
Junior Tennis will run on Thursday afternoons however 
a helper is required to assist in supervision and  
rostering players onto the court. 
Redball competition will start at 3.00pm for younger 
players. 
Primary and Secondary competition at 3.30pm. 
For further information please contact Julie Kenny 

Barellan General Store Notice….. 

Kay & Richard would like to thank  everyone for their 

forbearance and patience over the last two to three 

weeks while re-arranging and re-stocking the General 

Store and reinstating some services. 

We also wish to reaffirm that fresh meat and vegeta-

bles can be pre-ordered on placement of a request: 

12 noon THE DAY BEFORE i.e. Monday, Wednesday 

or Friday. Vegetables are fresh from markets, sourced 

direct to us. 

The store opening hours will be: 

Monday - Friday   7.00am - 7.00pm 

Saturday & Public Holidays 8.00am - 2.00pm 

Sunday    8.00am - 6.00pm 



Waiting List enrolment form  2018 
CENTRE:_____________________________________________ENROLMENTS CLOSING 13TH NOVEMBER 

DAYS OF ENROLMENT:   please circle  preferences …… 

RANKINS SPRINGS: Tuesday & Friday   GOOLGOWI: Tuesday & Wednesday   

BARELLAN: Wednesday & Thursday  DARLINGTON POINT: Thursday and Friday 

 

CHILDS NAME:__________________________________________   SEX:_______ DOB:________________ 

PARENTS NAMES:________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS:_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

email address ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE NUMBER:_______________________________                  MOBILE:_________________________________ 

ABOUT YOUR CHILD 

IS YOUR CHILD TOILET TRAINED?__________                   HAVE THEY ANY ALLEREGIES ________________________ 

DOES YOUR CHILD HAVE ANY SPECIAL NEEDS or INTERESTS  ? 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

CULTURAL BACKGROUND OF THE CHILD?____________________________________________________ 

ABORIGINAL/ TORRES STRAITS BACKGROUND?_______________________________________________ 

IS YOUR CHILD LISTED ON A HEALTH CARE CARD?_________                    Number.____________________________ 

ANY OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION? 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME (completing this form):____________________________________________ 

PARENT/ GUARDIAN SIGNATURE:___________________________________________________________ 

Please fill this in and return to the local mobile preschool or send it to our Griffith Office address:  

 Unit 3, 16-24 Whybrow street Griffith 2680 or email rcavpreschool@bigpond.com 

Thanks Cate, Tania, Yvette, Bin, Gully, Melissa, Joel and Laura 

RCAV Preschool 

mailto:rcavpreschool@bigpond.com



